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    23rd January 2024 

Dear Chris, 
 
Denstone Parish Council understands that the emerging Denstone Neighbourhood Plan 
will require a referendum. 
 
Please can we also thank you for your letter dated 17th January for the opportunity to 
respond to the Regulation 16 responses, I can confirm that Denstone Parish Council 
would request to do this and will acknowledge that you would like these responses by 
31st January 2024. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 
Julie Sadler 
Parish Clerk 
 
 
 
 
  
 




